
 
 
Thursday, 10 October 2024 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Metro Cup V Stockport Grammar 

Tuesday 15th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the first match of the Metro Cup competition on 
Tuesday 15th October 2024.  
 
The match will kick off at 2.30pm and finish at approximately 3.30pm and it will be held at 
Stockport Grammar. You are more than welcome to go along and support the team. 
 
Your child will need trainers or football boots, shinpads, bottle of water and a snack.  
 
Children will be travelling to the event one way via minibus, leaving school at 
approximately 2pm. Children will need to be collected from Stockport Grammar 
School (Buxton Road, Stockport. SK2 7AF) by parents at 3.30pm.  
 
We are asking for a £4.00 voluntary contribution towards the cost of the transport and we 
will subsidize the remaining amount from the PE budget.   
 
Please ensure you log into ParentPay www.parentpay.com to make your payment, give 
consent and confirm your child’s place as soon as possible. Consent for this trip is 
essential.   
 
If for any reason you are unable to contribute or use ParentPay, please contact the School 
Office, who will be happy to assist you.  
 
We may need a parent helper, so if you are available to help, please indicate in the notes 
section on ParentPay. 
 
If there are any medical conditions the school are not already aware of please inform the 
Office.  
 
If for any reason your child cannot be photographed, please inform us in writing. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Martin Taylor 
Headteacher 
 


